
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:38:26 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 3:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Ellen Malone

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase will put a greater financial stress on our aging population. As per a census conducted in 2016, over
47% of Ontario’s citizens are 45 and older. Many of our seniors are on fixed incomes, with many more to come.
Families are struggling to make ends meet on their current salaries, and this will further burden them financially. It
is not in the best interest of the public to increase these rates.

-- Attachment --
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